Public Notice Correction

On Monday, March 28, 2022, the City of Houston (City), through
its Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD),
posted a Public Notice in the Houston Chronicle proposing to
award Hurricane Harvey Community Development Block Grant-
Disaster Recovery 2017 grant funds (CDBG-DR 17) to OST Lofts.
OST Lofts, located at 5520 Old Spanish Trail, Houston, TX 77023,
was listed with a designated amount up to $18,000,000.00 in
Hurricane Harvey CDBG-DR17 grant funds. HCDD is issuing
a correction fo the Public Notice to revise the proposed amount
from $18,000,000.00 to $ 19,310,000.00.
This notice does not alter the original thirty (30) day public
comment period for this proposed item. The thirty-day comment
period began on Monday, March 28, 2022, and ended on
Wednesday, April 27, 2022. For more information on this proposed
change, contact Kennisha London at (832) 394-6197. This item will
be submitted o City Council for approval.
For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/
tenant relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at
(832) 394-6200. For any information about our Complaints and
Appeals Process, please access the following: https://recovery.

houstontx.gov/complaints/ and https://recovery.houstontx.gov/
request-for-appeal/.




